
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

Thank You! 

W e thank all parents for the 
contributions to our mini 
fundraiser ‘Bites at Bonne 
Terre’ and all who supported us 
on that day. W e realized a sum 
of $1 895.00, which will go 
towards our some projects 
planned to uplift our school 
environment. 
~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~  

Congratulations and Thank 
You! 

W e take this time to 
congratulate all our students 
and teachers for the wonderful 
display of talent during the 
performances at our celebration 
of St. Lucia 40th Anniversary of 
Independence. 

Special thanks to our guest 
speaker Mrs. W endy Delmar 
for taking the time from her 
busy schedule to deliver the 
feature address. To all parents 
who attended, we thank you for 
your presence and trust that 
you enjoyed the morning’s 
proceedings. 

Ash W ednesday 

This year, Ash W ednesday 
which marks the beginning of 
the Lenten season falls on 
W ednesday 6th March 2019. The 
Parish Priest of Gros Islet will 
be visiting our school at 11:00 
a.m. for the distribution of 
ashes to all Roman Catholic 
teachers and students. Parents 
who wish to join us are 
welcome to do so. 

 

Evaluation for this term (Term 
2) is being done through 
continuous assessment and not 
by final examination. Therefore, 
all assignments given this term 
including homework and 
projects are being marked as part 
of this assessment. Parents, 
kindly ensure that assignments 
are completed and handed in on 
time. Report cards will be sent 
home at the end of the term. 
~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~  

W e say farewell to Miss 

Nathaline Deterville, aka 

Teacher Faith who left us last 

week to pursue her dreams of 

further academic development.  

W e wish her the best 

~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~

 
 

Sports Meet: Our annual sports 
meet will be held at the Daren 
Sammy Cricket Grounds on 
Monday 18th March 2019. Our 
swim meet will be held on the 
March 20,2019 and  the 
Marathon on March 22, 2019. 
~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~  

International W omen’s Day 

Friday March 8th 2019 marks 

International W omen’s Day. 

W e take this opportunity to wish 

all women who are part of the 

Bonne Terre School family a 

Happy International W omen’s 

Day! 

~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~  

Thursday March 14, 2019 is 

being recognized as W orld 

Kidney Day. W e have been 

asked to support the St. Lucia 

Renal Association by requesting   

a donation of  $2.00 from 
each child to this cause. Each 
child who contributes will 
be given a green ribbon. 
~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~  

 
NOTE: School commences 
at 8:10 a.m. Kindly make 
every effort to get students 
to school on time 
 
In order to alleviate 
congestion at the main gate, 
we remind parents of the 
older students from the 
Primary and Secondary 
school that the drop off 
point is at the intersection 
before the school and 
students are to walk to the 
main gate. Parents dropping 
off younger students are to 
be mindful of pedestrians 
and the main entrance must 
be kept clear at all times. 
There is to be absolutely no 
parking in the turning 
point at the main entrance 
to the school. Please inform 
your drivers or anyone 
designated to take your 
child to or from school.   
 
Safety First: Drivers should 
be considerate of pedestrians 
walking to and from the 
main entrance. W e must 
remain cautious and be 
respectful to each other. Let 
us remember that children 
learn what they live. Also, 
be reminded that we are not 
to obstruct the driveway of 
any of our neighbours.  W e 
thank you for your 
cooperation in these 
matters.  
 

.  
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